
 

 

       

 

Church Office 

Office Hours: Mon. – Thurs. 8-2 

(573) 237-2154  Fax (573) 237-2153 

Memorial@mbcnewhaven.com  
 

Visit our website at: www.mbcnewhaven.com 
 
 

 

Senior Pastor, Tim Sperduto: Cell (502) 514-7960 

Associate Pastor, Nathan Franks:   Cell (901) 265-9011 

Secretary, Linda Warner   Cell (314)795-7832 

 

Memorial 

Baptist Church 
 

December 26, 2021 

mailto:Memorial@mbcnewhaven.com
http://www.mbcnewhaven.com/


 

This Week at Memorial 
 

Sunday, December 26,2021           
 

8:00am – Worship 

9:30am – Discipleship Groups 

10:40am – Worship 

12/29 – No Service 

12/31 – Youth Lock-in 
 

 

 

A Look Ahead 

1/2 – Breakfast following 8:00am Svc. 

1/3 – Upward Begins 

1/9 – VM Deacon Ordination – Bobby 

Herron 

1/11 – Yesterday’s Kids 

1/12 – Business Meeting 

1/30 – Deacon Ordination – Ryan 

Gerling, Chris Smith.  Lunch following 

10:40am Svc. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Week of January 2, 2022 
 

Joy Junction 
 

9:30am Sunday School – Brenda K. 

 

10:40am Svc. – Cindy S. & Mark S. 
-  

Wednesday – January 5 – Chris S. 
 
 

Junior Church 
 

Rachel S. – Mariah R. 
 

Wed. 1/5 - Kids’ Connection  
 

Wendi N. – Linda W. 

 

 
Dave 

Usher Ministry 
 

 

8:00am – Kevin M., Jim H., Anderson M. 

Sunday School- Kevin M. 

10:40am – Matt S., Ed S. 
 
 

Wednesday – 1/5 – Dave M., Juanita H. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Week of December 26, 2021 
 

Joy Junction 
 

9:30am Sunday School – Laycie K. 

 

10:40am Svc. – Rachel & Lydia S. 
-  

Wednesday – 12/29 – No Svc. 

 
 

Junior Church 
 

Chris S. – Laura S. 
 

Wed. 12/29 - Kids’ Connection  
 

No Svc. 

 

 
Dave 

Usher Ministry 
 

 

8:00am – Dave G., Ben S. 

Sunday School- Dave G. 

10:40am – Jim S., Chris S., Sue R. 
 
 

Wednesday – 12/29 – No Svc. 
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VITAL SIGNS 
 

December 19, 2021 
        

  Sunday School                                                  80                                                                                                                                                      
       

  Sunday AM Worship                              237                                                                    

  Last Year                                                         163                                     

  Virginia Mines Campus                                     38                                                                        

  Last Year                                                           42 

 
 

              Weekly Budget 
     

 Needed weekly                              $          6,976.15  

 Received                                       $          6,517.90 

 Over (Under)                              $          (458.25) 

 Y-T-D Over (Under)                   $       38,900.59 

 International Missions                   $             960.00      

 Missions/FPG           $               10.00 

B.T.I.F.                                           $               50.00  

      

                  

            

                              Upward Basketball 

Please be in prayer for our Upward Basketball season.  Practices begin January 

3rd and games start on January 22nd.  We could still use a few assistant 

coaches/encouragers, referees, and devotion givers.  Please let us know if you 

are willing to help! 

                                        Discipleship Study Groups 

New adult discipleship groups begin January 2 at 9:30am.  Here are the topics: 

 

Don’t Waste Your Life……................Chris Smith (Room 109) 

What Baptists Believe……………………Erik Houston & Pastor Tim (Room 213)  

Who Am I…………………………….…………..Ryan Gerling (Room 214) 

Master Works Quarterly……………..Kyle Kruse (Room 110) 

                     

                                Bible Reading Plan 

Starting January 1st we will begin year two of our “Two-Year Bible Reading 

Plan.”  Please join us on the You Version bible App by scanning the QR below or 

pick up a paper copy of the plan at the Welcome Center.                                      

                                                     

                    

 

                                        Yesterday’s Kids 

Our first meeting of the new year will be on January 11 at 11:30 in the Family 

Life Center.  Please let Linda Warner know if you will be attending and plan to 

bring a sack lunch.  We will be planning activities for the upcoming year.  The 

more the merrier, hope to see you there! 

                           Lottie Moon Christmas Offering 

Please pray about giving generously to support our almost 4,000 international 

missionaries and their ministries.  $3,465 has been given so far.   

 

                                            Deacon Ordination 

Please mark your calendars for upcoming deacon ordinations.  Bobby Herron will 

be ordained on January 9th at 1:00pm at Virginia Mines.  Ryan Gerling and Chris 

Smith will be ordained on January 30th at 1:00pm in New Haven. 


